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1 - We acknowledge the lands of the Bidjigal people of the Darug Nation upon which our school stands and pay respects to 

traditional owners and elders, past, present and emerging.  

Below the buildings, playground and asphalt, this land is and always will be, Aboriginal land.  
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TERM 3 DATES 

Friday 2nd September  - Jersey Day - in support of Organ Donation 

Tuesday 6th September - 7:30pm - P&C Meeting 

Friday 9th September  - Grandparent's Day - K-2 and Support Unit classes 

Tuesday 13th September -  Choral Concert rehearsal - Salvation Army Centre, Sydney 

Monday 19th September - Primary Proms Brindabella Concert - Sydney Town Hall 

Friday 23rd September - LAST DAY of TERM 3 

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT 

 



As 

BOOK WEEK & EDUCATION WEEK OPEN DAY - Tuesday 23rd August 

2023 KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 

With Term 3 now well underway, I would like to remind parents that enrolments for Kindergarten 2023 

are now due to be returned to school. If you live in our school catchment area and have a child who will 

be starting Kindergarten next year, please visit the North Rocks PS website to complete an enrolment 

form. This will ensure the school can maintain places for all our in-area students. I would like to thank 
those families that have already visited the school and completed their enrolment details. 

northrcks-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

JERSEY DAY FOR ORGAN DONATION AWARENESS - Friday 2nd September  

https://northrocks-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 

The annual Jersey Day in support of Organ and Tissue Donation will be held on Friday 2nd September. 

Children and staff are encouraged to wear their favourite jersey to school. Jersey Day was established to 

raise awareness of the importance of Organ Donation across Australia after a tragic accident which 

claimed the life of 13 year old Nathan Gremmo in 2015. However, from this tragedy Nathan and his 
family's support for organ donation meant six other lives were saved - an amazing gift! 

REMINDER OF REQUIREMENTS IF STUDENTS HAVE COVID-19 SYMPTOMS 



If a student or staff member is unwell and has any symptoms they should always test for COVID-19, 

either with a rapid antigen test (RAT) or PCR (nose and throat swab) test. If the test comes back negative 

for COVID-19, the student or staff member should still not return to school until either:  

• the student no longer has any symptoms, or 

• a medical certificate is provided to the school confirming that symptoms are explained by 
another diagnosis (such as hay fever). 

It is important that students do not attend school if they are unwell , even if they have tested negative 

for COVID-19. RATs can produce false negative results and symptoms of other illnesses can also be 

similar to COVID-19, including flu, the common cold and stomach bugs. Health advice is that students 

who are sick should always stay home to rest and recover and avoid putting other students and staff at 

risk of getting sick. A reminder that if a student records a positive RAT, they/their family must register 

the positive test on the Service NSW website or Service NSW app so they can be linked to important 

health care support and advice. Parents and carers must ensure that they select North Rocks Public 
School when prompted when registering a positive test result for their child.  

FROM THE DEPUTY'S DESK  

CHECK-IN ASSESSMENTS for Years 3,4,5 and 6 

During Terms 3 and 4 ,students will participate in the Check-in assessment. The Check-in assessment is a 

NSW Department of Education online literacy and numeracy assessment available to support schools to 

assess and monitor student learning.  

The assessment can supplement existing school practices to identify how students are performing in 

literacy and numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to student needs. 

Students with a disability may receive the same level of support during the assessment they would 

normally receive in the classroom.  

• The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 6 students during Weeks 8 –10, Term 3    

• Students in Years 3, 4, 5 will complete their assessments during weeks 1-4 in Term 4  

• All students complete a reading assessment and a numeracy assessment.  Year 6 students will 

also complete a writing task  

Students are asked to bring headphones that plug into a computer to enable them to hear audio during 
the assessment.  

BE YOU STUDENT SURVEY - Information for parents and carers 

http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h2013fe9,3c1e20b,3c1f1bb
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h2013fe9,3c1e20b,3c1f1bc
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h2013fe9,3c1e20b,3c1f1ae


Over Week 6 and & 7 of Term 3, our school will be taking part in the Be You student survey. The survey 

will provide us with valuable feedback on how our school can improve Years 4-6 student wellbeing and 

mental health. Educators will be gathering data to reflect on how engaged students are at school, how 

they believe their voices are being heard as well as their ideas and opinions on mental health. Schools 

around Australia use the Be You survey to identify what they’re already doing well and what areas can 

be improved. 

The survey is completed online and is run by an independent research company. Staff in schools will not 

be able to identify individual students from their responses. To ensure confidentiality, participating 

students won’t need to write their name on the survey. The survey typically takes 15 minutes or less to 

complete and will be administered by the class teachers. Once the surveys are completed, reports are 

prepared and are available to the school. This survey will help our school better understand how to 

promote children and young people’s mental health, wellbeing and school engagement to improve 

student outcomes. 

Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. Your child will not take part if either you or your child do 

not wish. If, during the survey, your child is uncomfortable, he/she can choose to stop the survey at any 

time. The majority of questions in the survey can be skipped. If you do not want your child to take part 
in the survey, please contact the school by email by Friday, 19th August. 

 

URSTRONG FOR PARENTS: Friendship is... RESPECT! 

 



At URSTRONG, we look at social-emotional wellbeing through the lens of friendship. This month, we’re 

exploring the importance of RESPECT in friendships, which we define as: “Honouring and accepting your 

friend for who they are – their thoughts, feelings, and opinions.” 

Friendship Fact #3 reminds us that trust & respect are the two most important qualities in a friendship . 

They are the foundation of a healthy, feel-good friendship that sits in the Green-Zone of the Friend-o-

Meter. When disrespect enters a friendship, a Friendship Fire® ignites and the friendship feels in the 

Red-Zone. 

Whether you are a teacher or a parent, enjoy our fun  RESPECT Freebie  colouring-in sheet that 
features the quote: “The only way to have a friend is to be one.”  

This invites a powerful conversation with children on the reciprocal nature of respect in a friendship; the 
idea that we give respect to get respect. Explore some examples of respect in-action, such as: 

• You listen when your friend is talking (and they do the same for you).  

• You don’t make fun of your friend if they like something different (and they do the same for 

you). 

• If they don’t like hugs, you give them a high-five instead (and they do the same for you). 

• When doing a group project, you consider your friend’s ideas (and they do the same for you). 

BOOK WEEK OPEN DAY - TUESDAY 23rd AUGUST 

K-2 ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2023 

Kindergarten enrolments for 2023 are now open. If you have an in area child who is due to start 

Kindergarten in 2023, please visit the school website to complete the enrolment process. Enrolment 

https://urstrong.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/URS-FJ22-08-Respect-Freebie-1.pdf


information is available on the website by clicking on the 'enrolment' tab at the top of the page. Here 

you can find information about our local intake area and the enrolment process. Please be sure to share 

this information with any friends or neighbours who have children due to start Kindergarten at our 
school next year.  



 



RETURN AND EARN 

Did you know you can donate your bottle and can 10c refunds to North Rocks Public School? The funds 

collected go towards the maintenance and improvement of the school vegetable garden and buy staple 

ingredients when cooking school-grown produce! Simply scan the barcode at the return machine to 
donate and smile knowing that you've contributed to providing valuable life skills for our students!   

 

 



WINTER FLU AND COVID-19 

A reminder to all families that any students displaying flu or Covid-19 symptoms should be kept at home. 

Please do not send sick kids to school.  

 

 



LIBRARY NEWS 

STUDENT WORK 

P & C NEWS 

P&C DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Father’s Day Stall – Thursday 1 September 

Splash & Dash / Colour Run – Wednesday 26 October 

 

P&C MEETINGS 

Our P&C Meetings are held on Tuesday nights, on the 2nd and 8th week of the term.  

Our next P&C Meeting will be Tuesday 6th September at 7:30pm 

It will be a Hybrid meeting, so you are welcome in person or via Zoom. 

For meeting information and Zoom link, please add your details to our mailing list https://bit.ly/3szCf6y  

 

CONNECT WITH US!  

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/NRPSPandC  

 Instagram https://www.instagram.com/nrpspandc/   

Email nrpspandc@gmail.com   

Join our mailing list https://bit.ly/3szCf6y 

John Bolwell, Jaythene Hiscock, Kaili Metani, Karen MacGregor, Lara Scott, Melanie Smith, Myra Kim, 
Nicole McGowan, Tasha Arhipoff, Thomas McCarthy, Ashley Kelly. 

NRPS P&C Executive 

FATHER'S DAY STALL- Thursday, 1st September 

North Rocks Public School is very excited to announce that we will be holding our Father’s Day Stall this 

year on Thursday 1st September as part of the P&C Fundraising Initiative. All students from K-6 will have 

the opportunity to purchase some lovely gifts throughout the morning. 

https://bit.ly/3szCf6y
https://www.facebook.com/NRPSPandC
https://www.instagram.com/nrpspandc/
mailto:nrpspandc@gmail.com
https://bit.ly/3szCf6y


Children are invited to purchase gifts for their fathers, grandfathers and other special people. All the 
gifts are $6 each, and there is a large variety to choose from. 

Tokens for gifts can be purchased via the Flexi Schools App. They are available to purchase up until 9am 

Friday the 29th of April. Students will be given their tokens on the day of the Father’s Day stall by their 
classroom teacher, and will need to bring a bag to take their gifts home in.  

Students who are involved in the Zone Athletics Carnival on the day and wish to purchase a Father’s Day 

Gift will be sent a Google form link to choose their gift. This will then be given to their class teacher 

when their class attends the stall. 

Thank you for your supporting our school 

P&C 

 

A massive thank you to our sponsors of the "Quizmas in July" trivia night. 



 



 



 



 



SPORT REPORT 

PSSA RESULTS 

Finally, the sun shone and the grounds were dry enough to play the final two rounds of PSSA. 

Congratulations to both the Junior Girls and Senior Girls Soccer Teams who have made the Semi Finals 

along with the Senior Light Blue Netball Team. The Girls Newcombe Ball Team has also just made the 

Semi Finals narrowly making it in on points along with the Senior Boys Soccer Team. We wish all our 

teams in the Semi Finals goodluck and know that they will make North Rocks Public School proud.  

 

 

HIGH PERFORMANCE CORNER 

OC AND SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL EQUITY POLICY 



APPLY NOW FOR NORTHMEAD CREATIVE AND PERFORMING ARTS HIGH SCHOOL 

 



 



ICAS ACADEMIC COMPETITIONS 

 



BAND NEWS 

 



 

COMMUNICATION PLATFORMS 

North Rocks PS uses a number of communication platforms. The following table briefly summarises their 
intended purpose. 



 



ADVERTISE WITH US 



 



 



 



 



 



 



LOOKING FOR WORK?  Parramatta LGA – 73701 



 



 



 

 



CONTACT US 

 

359 North Rocks Road        Phone: 9871 1772 

North Rocks NSW 2151      Fax:      9872 1448 

Email:        northrocks-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

website:    http://www.northrocks-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/  

mailto:northrocks-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.northrocks-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

